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It was another great meeting for our Annual Grants check presentations.  Over 25 organizations 
attended to receive their checks. The total amount granted was over $28,000 from our          
Foundation. 
 
President Emily started the meeting with an invocation, Pledge to our Flag and the Optimist 
Creed. 
 
Ken Dennis, President of the Foundation, presented the checks.  President Emily called the    
recipients to come forward and Ken gave them their check.   
 
The organizations were: 
 
Be Kind to Ollie, Birthright of Evansville, Boom Squad, Borrowed Hearts Foundation,  CAPE, 
Evansville Christian Life Center, Evansville Museum, Tyri-State Sled Dogs Ice Hockey, Cancer 
Pathways Midwest, Junior Achievement of Southwestern Indiana, SMILE on Down Syndrome, 
Children’s Center for Dance Education, Cub Scout Pack 374, Easter Sears Rehabilitation     
Center, J.D. Sheth Foundation, cMoe, Little Lambs of Evansville, Navigators USA, Nti           
Evansville Tech High School, Parenting Time Center, Patchwork Central, Riding Hope, Inc. 
Safe Haven Baby Boxes, St. Vincents Diabetic Center for John Bender, United Methodist Youth 
Home, Vanderburg County CASA, Weekday Christian Center and Youth First, Inc. 

 
Our next meeting will be Wednesday, December 20 for the Changing of the 
Guard and Christmas Party. 
 
We have adopted a family with 3 children and are asking members to bring an 
unwrapped gifts. There is a girl age 3 and two boys, 8 and 11.  We’ll have fun 
and games, and maybe some singing….Be sure and wear something Christmasy.   
 

We will see you on the 20th. 
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
 

Elf Ron 
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Dec 20th—Changing of the Guard                                         

Christmas Party  
Jan 10th—TBA  
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